
UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION NOTIFICATION  
Highland Avenue Rehabilitation Project  

 
The project is scheduled to start late September 2019 and is anticipated to be completed by January 2020, barring 
any unforeseen conditions. The project will be completed in 2 phases. You will receive a letter from the contractor  
2-3 weeks prior to the start of construction, followed by a door-notification 3 days before construction starts. 
 

• Surface grinding and replacement of asphalt concrete pavement; 

• Selective reconstruction of concrete curb and gutters, cross gutters, alley aprons, driveways, and sidewalks; 

• Construction of curb ramps meeting Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) requirements; 

• Removal and planting of trees and pruning of tree roots; 

• Relocation of decorative street lights; 

• Sanitary sewer improvements; 

• Installation of vehicle detection cameras at the intersection of Highland Avenue and San Fernando Road; 

• Installation of striping and other pavement markings; and 

• Pavement and drainage improvements on partial five small scale projects including: Burchett Ave., Brand Park  

   Access Road, Lawson Pl., Cavanagh Rd., and Intersection of Vincent Way and Adam Street. 
 
Project updates will be posted on www.GlendalePWProjects.com. If you have any questions, contact Project Manager, Viktoriya Pakhanyan at 818-937-8254 or 
VPakhanyan@GlendaleCA.gov. Contact the Engineering Division at PWProjects@GlendaleCA.gov. 
 
Yazdan T. Emrani, P.E. 
Director of Public Works
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